
From: "Al.Robinson" <Alan.Robinson@noaa.gov> 

To: Jerry K Fuller <Jerry.K.Fuller@aero.org>, David Hasenauer 
<David.Hasenauer@noaa.gov>, Glenn E Tallia <Glenn.E.Tallia@noaa.gov>, Alan 
Robinson <Alan.Robinson@noaa.gov>,  

Date: 05/05/2011 07:53 AM 

Subject: Re: NOAA licensing for PicoSatellites 

 

Jerry,  
 
Thanks for providing your mission profile to NOAA. NOAA understands that the mission 
profile is to: "demonstrate various nanosatellite and picosatellite technologies, and 
perform GPS radio ocultation measurements for the U.S. Air Force.” We also 
understand that Aerospace will operate the satellites as a federally funded research and 
development center (FFRDC) on behalf of the United States Air Force, the National 
Reconnaissance Office (NRO) and all national-security space programs. Based on 
these understandings, a NOAA license is not required for you to operate these 
satellites.  Furthermore, unless the nature of Aerospace's relationship changes with the 
Air Force or NRO, you do not need to inform NOAA of any future projects where 
Aerospace will operate satellites on behalf of the U.S. Government. 
 
VR  
Alan Robinson 
Management and Program Analyst, NOAA/NESDIS/Commercial Remote Sensing 
Regulatory Affairs 
SSMC1, Room 8136, 1335 East-West Highway 
Silver Spring, MD 20910 
301-713-3387, EXT 103, alan.robinson@noaa.gov 

 

 
************************************************************************ 
This e-mail message may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. 
If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivery of this message to the intended recipient(s), 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail 
message is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and 
delete this e-mail message from your computer. 
************************************************************************  
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 History: This message has been replied to.

Dave,

Assuming the conditions outlined in the email are still valid, then you
are correct--you do NOT need to submit a form

Alan Robinson
NOAA/NESDIS/Commercial Remote Sensing Regulatory Affairs
SSMC1, Room 8137, 1335 East-West Highway
Silver Spring, MD 20910
301-713-3387, alan.robinson@noaa.gov

************************************************************************
This e-mail message may contain legally privileged and/or confidential 
information.
If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivery of this message to the intended recipient(s),
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of 
this e-mail message is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the 
sender and delete this e-mail message from your computer.
************************************************************************ 

On 10/3/2012 9:33 PM, David A Hinkley wrote:
> Alan,
>
> Here is an email to my colleague regarding the visible cameras we put on 
> our picosatellites and nanosatellites.  I wanted to confirm that we do 
not 
> need to go to your web site and fill out the form.
>
> Thanks and regards,
>
> David.
>
>
> ---------------------------------------------
> Mr. David Hinkley
> The Aerospace Corporation
> PO Box 92957, MS M2-241
> Los Angeles, CA 90009
> 310-336-5211 Phone
> 310-563-2230 FAX
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